
January 10, 2022 

 

The Rich Township Board met at the Township Hall. The meeting was called to order by 

Supervisor Scheuer at 6 pm. We recited the Pledge of Allegiance.  

Members Present: Chittick-Harvey, Curell, Mohr, Running, Scheuer. Members Absent: 

None 

Visitors: Jack & Joan Knowlton, Chris Garcia, Ron Gromak, Dennis Barefoot, Mark 

Jaruzel. 

Motion by Curell, supported by Chittick-Harvey to approve the agenda. MOTION 

CARRIED. 

 Motion by Curell, supported by Chittick-Harvey to accept into record the minutes of the 

December meeting as drafted. MOTION CARRIED. 

 Motion by Chittick-Harvey, supported by Mohr to accept into record the Treasurers’ 

Report as presented. MOTION CARRIED.   

 Motion by Chittick-Harvey, supported by Scheuer to pay monthly bills from the General 

Fund, $6209.61 with checks numbered 13651 through 13668, and from the Cemetery Fund, 

$15.03 with check number 1170. MOTION CARRIED. 

 Motion by Running, supported by Chittick-Harvey to authorize Board of Review 

members who are able, to go to training in Frankenmuth on February 23. MOTION CARRIED. 

 There was 1 zoning permit issued since the last meeting, to John Bolyard 9280 Graves 

Road for a 48’ x 24’ Pole Barn. 

 Motion by Curell, supported by Chittick-Harvey to adjourn. Meeting adjourned at 6:38 

pm. 

 

 

 

_______________________________  ______________________________ 

Pamela Running, Clerk    David Scheuer, Supervisor 
 


